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Commission Conference 
October 2, 2001 OCT 0 3  Z i X f  

ITEM NO. CASE 

b ll** Docket No. 010897-TI - Cancellation by Flor ida  Public 
Senrice.Cm"ssion of IXC Certificate No. 4463 issued to 
N o r t h  American Communications Control ,  Inc. for violation of 
Rule 2 5 - 4 - 0 1 6 1 ,  F.A.C., Regulatory Assessment Fees; 
Telecommunications Companies. 

Critical Date(s) : None 

Commissioners Assigned: Full Commission 
Prehearing Officer: Administrative 

S t a f f :  CMP: i s l e r  
LEG: Pena, B. Keating 

ISSUE 1: should the Commission accept the settlement o f f e r  
proposed by North American Communications Control, Inc. to 
resolve the apparent violation of Rule 25-4.0161, Florida 
Administrative Code, Regulatory Assessment Fees; 
Telecommunications Companies? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. The Commission should accept the 
company's settlement proposal. 
received by the Commission within ten business days from the 
date of the Commission O r d e r  and should identify the docket 
number and company name. The Commission should forward the 
contribution to the Office of the Comptroller fo r  deposit in 
the  State General Revenue Fund pursuant to Section 
364.285(1), Florida Statutes. If the company fails to pay 
in accordance with t h e  terms of the Commission Order, 
Certificat2 No. 4463 should be canceled administratively. 
ISSUE 2: Should this docket be closed? 
RECOMMENDATION: Yes. If the Commission approves staff's 
recommendation in Issue 1, this docket should be closed upon 
receipt of the $500 contribution or cancellation of t h e  
certificate. 

Any contribution should be 
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NORTH AMERICAN COMMUNICA'I?ONS CONTROL, INC. 
759 Park Avenue. Huntington. New York I1743 
(63 I )  h7.7- I400 9 Fux: (63 i 1 673-02 10 . www.nnccsave.com 

a Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Attn: BlancsBayo, Director 

RE; Docket ## 0-10897-Tl 

July 25,2001 

Dear Ms. Bayo, 

I have enclosed a check for the amount of $75.44, which covers the past due amount 
from 1996 ahd the regulatory assessment fee from 2000. Please note that our controller 
did not address thece issues with the Commission in a timely manner, and has since been 
replaced. Our new controller has been made aware of these issues, and will make timely 
remittances in the fbture. 

At this time, North American Communications Control would like to make a 
settlement offer in the amount of $500 to keep the certificate active. Also, NACC agrees 
to waive any objection to the administrative cancellation of our certificate should we fail 
to pay in accordance with the settlement offer. 

If you have any questions, please feel fiee to contact me at 631-673-1400. 

F ~ U ~ C  Cnccamo 
Director of Operations 


